
Dear GEAA members, 
  
Hats off to the board members of the San Antonio River Authority for 
their strong stance on maintaining water quality in our rivers and 
streams.  Interesting fact: the SARA Board is the only elected board of a river 
authority in the State of Texas.  
  
Likewise, thanks to GEAA member groups Environment Texas and Lone 
Star Group of the Sierra Club for doing a lot of the heavy lifting on this 
issue.  We will keep you posted. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Annalisa Peace 

Executive Director 
  

*    *    *    *    * 

 

http://www.sara-tx.org/public_information/executive_information/board_of_directors.php
http://www.mysanantonio.com/livinggreensa/sara_opposes_tceqs_attempt_to_lower_water_quality_standards_on_the_cibolo_101231299.html
http://www.environmenttexas.org/action/water/ecoli-in-water?id4=ES
http://texas.sierraclub.org/ActionAlert/20100804.asp
http://texas.sierraclub.org/ActionAlert/20100804.asp

